
fundraising for this years Sher-

riff’s Toy Project better than 

ever. The Chapter Christmas 

Party will be held at the Carmi-

chael Elk’s Lodge, Invitations 

will be coming soon by email. 

Please keep your eyes pealed 

for it. We will need RSVPs.  

Thank you Monte Routon from 

American Leak Detection for 

the Pizza at last months meet-

ing. Also Thank you to John 

Adams Handy, and Hayward 

for such a great presentation. It 

was very educational and infor-

mative. You guys did a great 

job. 

 It is the official end of 

the summer, time to switch 

gears and button everything up 

for the change in weather. Pool 

sweep bags, sweep repairs, 

filter cleanings, and basket 

replacements should be at the 

top of your to do list. Don’t 

forget about your vehicle main-

tenance, tires, wiper blades, 

coolant, battery, and other 

repairs, for safety for yourself 

and others.  

 Watch for kids out 

early on Halloween it’s a school 

night. Drive Careful. Have a 

Happy Safe Halloween.  

 

“Keep up the good work” 

Sincerely, Gregg Simon 

Capital Valley I.P.S.S.A. 

 Santa’s Summer Get 

Away was awesome. (Pictures 

are on the next page.) The best 

time my family and I had all 

summer. It was the most fully 

loaded camping I’ve ever been 

apart of. Every comfort of 

home was there. Jack Emlay 

brought and set up a full ser-

vice kitchen and an amazing 

shower complete with hot wa-

ter. The camp ground was 

nicely set up with a great rec-

reational area right on the lake. 

The view was spectacular and 

the lake water was so refresh-

ing. We had the entire area to 

ourselves. It was a great group 

of people everything could not 

have been more perfect. We 

can’t wait to go again next 

year. 

 There are so many 

people to thank. It was a huge 

success because of all the peo-

ple I’m about to mention. I 

would really like to thank Jack 

& Charlene Emlay for all that 

they did. They brought so 

much of the supplies and the 

materials needed to put the 

whole thing together. They had 

two trucks, and a travel trailer 

packed full. I’m sure it took 

them a couple of weeks or more 

to load and unload all of that 

camping gear. The camping 

committee: Jack & Charlene 

Emlay, George and Shaleen 

Stevenson, Karl and Linda 

Eggers, Scott Houseman & 

Meagan Anderson, and Larry 

Hughes did a wonderful job 

organizing the whole thing. 

Thank you.  Meals were pro-

vided by our chapter support-

ers. Thank you John Adams 

Handy & Hayward Pool Prod-

ucts for the meal Friday night 

and the dessert Saturday night. 

Thank you Lorne Early, Rick 

Savajo, and Jody from Pentair 

Water, for the meal on Satur-

day night, they cooked a spec-

tacular fiesta meal. Karl Egg-

ers and Larry Hughes made 

breakfast Saturday. Randy 

Stevenson made breakfast on 

Sunday. All of the meals were 

fantastic, and we were all so 

grateful for the work put into 

them. Special thanks, to Jamie 

Eggers & Taylor Jordon who 

did the clean up after every 

meal. 

 Thank you very much 

to our Supporters, and Spon-

sors of Santa’s Summer Get 

Away; Capital Valley IPSSA, 

Hayward, Pentair Water, Hasa, 

Us Motors, Sales Link, Aztec 

Solar, Natural Chemistry, 

Jandy, Leisure Supply, Con-

tractor State License School, 

Waterway, General Pool and 

Spa Supply, Pool Corp. SCP, 

Deck-O-Seal, and Orenda 

Technologies.  

 Put it on your calen-

dars for next year. The dates 

for next years Santa’s Summer 

Get Away are September 13th 

through the 15th. We hope to 

see you all there.  

 This month’s chapter 

meeting will host Jade from 

Jandy. This will be an educa-

tional experience please don’t 

miss it. Next months meeting 

will be The Sheriff’s Toy Pro-

ject. This is to help our chapter 

see the importance of raising 

money for this charity. You 

may bring donations to the 

chapter meeting as well as the 

Chapter Christmas Party. Re-

member cash, check, un-

wrapped toys, and bikes are 

always great to bring for dona-

tions. It’s not a bad idea to ask 

your customers for help with 

this charity too. Let’s make our 
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UPCOMING 

SPEAKERS 

 

October 

Jade Nichols—

Zodiac 

 

November 

Sheriff’s Toy  

Project 

 

December 

Christmas Party 

October 3rd, 2012 
8990 Kruitof Way, 

Fair Oaks, 95628 

  

Dinner 

6:30 pm 

Meeting 

7:00 to 9:00 pm 

PIZZA PROVIDED BY 

MONTE ROUTON 

OF 

AMERICAN LEAK  

DETECTION 
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~Classified Section~ 
 

This section is for members who would like to advertise the selling or buying of their pools,  
looking for sub-contractors, selling pool related stuff, buying pool related stuff, etc… 

(send an email to jneronde@yahoo.com to include your classified ad) 
 

 

VAC-ALERT  FOR SALE 
The chapter has a VA-2000L we need to convert to cash.  

Wholesale is $499.00. We are asking $400.00. 
Contact Jack Emlay, 530-644-7750, JJEMLAY@COMCAST.NET. 

Sick Route Corner 
 

 
♦ Karl Eggers is out on sick leave 

 

Thank you to those that are assigned pools, please treat 

them as you would treat your own pools. 

 

 

A $250 scholarship was awarded to Edward 
Hockett, grandson of Shaleen and George 
Stevenson. The scholarship was awarded 

by the Muto Scholarship Foundation. Ed re-
cently graduated from high school and will 
use the scholarship money toward his col-
lege education. The Muto Scholarship is 
awarded to family members of persons in 

the industry  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi I am Jon Johnson "Parrot Island Pool Service" 
 
I just recently had open Heart Surgery and many of you covered my Pools for me.  Thank you, if it 
was not for this Great Organization and all of it's members I would not be writing this.  I would not 
have a job, a business, or my house ,you all saved my life.  I am a big worrier about everything but 
for the 2 months I laid in bed I never once worried about my business.  I knew with IPSSA I was in 
the hands of good people.  As I laid in bed recovering, I was unable to help my wife who was lay-
ing in bed next to me in her 8 TH year of battling Cancer and barely able to help me. But I knew all 
of you were helping me.  I came back to work after 2 months, the next time someone says they are 
ready after 2 months don't let them. It really takes 4 months. Oh the heart was good but the Medi-
cations will wipe you out.  
 
Thank you for your time and thank you for the Chemicals. 
JON 



Jennifer Neronde 

Phone: 916-225-2196 

E-mail: jneronde@yahoo.com 

Capital Valley IPSSA Chapter 

Insurance  Membership   Education   Networking  Friendship  

We’re on the Web! 
www.cvipssa.com 

Adams Pool Specialties ......................... Jason Ladd ............................................ (916) 416-4345 

American Leak Detection ...................... Monte Routon ....................................... (916) 331-6443 

AQUASALT, LLC ................................ Susan Flowers ....................................... (866) 549-7665 

Aztec Solar ............................................ Jonathan Gemma ................................... (916) 853-2700 

Blake Sales ............................................ Ron Eger ............................................... (360) 970-3233 

Bullseye Leak Detection ....................... Daniel Spatz .......................................... (916) 216-7566 

Deck-O-Seal .......................................... Patrick Raney ........................................ (916) 806-8924 

General Pool Supply.............................. Jennifer Wilson.. ................................... (800) 722-7946 

HASA Chemicals .................................. Stan Carpenter ....................................... (925) 949-3783 

Hayward Pool Products ......................... John Adams Handy ............................... (800) 663-3355 

Jandy/Polaris/Zodiac ............................. Jade Nicol ............................................. (916) 826-1787 

Leisure Supply Company ...................... Tristen Traynor ..................................... (916) 614-9500 

Natural Chemistry ................................. Pat Smith ............................................... (707) 775-5517 

Orenda Technologies............................. Patrick Storm ........................................ (916) 690-6894 

Pentair ................................................... Lorne Early ........................................... (916) 284-9774 

Pool Covers, Inc. ................................... Cheryl MacLennan ................................ (800) 662-7665 

Premier Pool & Spa ............................... Louie Nava ............................................ (916) 346-0595 

Raypak .................................................. Rick Witt ............................................... (916) 715-3470 

Recreation Sales .................................... Kirk Wissbaum ..................................... (503) 804-9303 

Sales Link .............................................. Chuck Stetler ......................................... (775) 445-9915 

SCP, Rancho Cordova ........................... Eron Bennett ......................................... (916) 635-7374 

SCP, Rocklin ......................................... Ernie Weigum ....................................... (916) 408-2700 

Valley Leak Detection ........................... Jeff Smith .............................................. (916) 863-7362 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are a Chapter Supporter and are interested in submitting monthly 

articles, or news, please e-mail info and artwork to Jennifer Neronde at 

jneronde@yahoo.com.  The deadline is the 20th of the month for the following 

months issue. Thank you. 
 

Please Patronize Our Chapter Supporters 
 

Capital Valley IPSSA Chapter 
Board of Directors 

 
Gregg Simon, President 
(916) 879-6923 
gregg@pollywogpools.com 
Larry Hughes, Vice President 
(916) 715-4688 
Larryspoolsvc@yahoo.com 
Jim Severin, Secretary 
(916) 723-4689 
Jack Emlay, Treasurer 
(530) 644-7750 
 

Other Important Contacts 
 

David Durkin-Region 1 Director 
(925) 757-1311 
IPSSA Corporate Offices 
Vicki Lester 
(888) 360-9505  www.ipssa.com 
IPSSA Financial Offices 
Cramer & Associates 
(888) 391-6012 
sue@cramercpa.com  
Linda Eggers, Membership 
(916) 521-7168 
Karl Eggers 
Sick Route Chair 
(916) 521-7168 
karl@deepbluepool.com 
Karam Singh, Safety Chair 
(916) 952-3408 
George Stevenson, Program Chair 
(916) 863-1700 
Jennifer Neronde, Newsletter 
(916)225-2196 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletters are being sent out via e-mail!  If you do not re-

ceive a newsletter via e-mail its because the IPSSA financial 

office does not have your e-mail address.  Please e-mail me at 

jneronde@yahoo.com and I will be sure to add you to the list. 

Chapter Supporters if your name is not on this list and you be-

lieve it should be please contact our program chairman George 

Stevenson  (916) 863-1700. 


